## Meet Ron Papsdorf!



## Chief Transportation Officer Houston-Galveston Area Council

After completing a nationwide search, the Houston-Galveston Area Council and the Transportation Policy Council Executive Committee are pleased to announce that Ron Papsdorf will be joining our team as the Chief Transportation Officer at the end of June 2025.

Ron brings a national reputation of excellence and more than 30 years of experience in multimodal transportation planning, policy, and regional collaboration. Prior to joining H-GAC, he served as the Transportation Planning and Operations Director at the Denver Regional Council of Governments.

In addition to leading the Metropolitan Planning Organization for the Denver region, his public service career also includes key leadership roles with the Colorado Department of Transportation, the city of Gresham, Oregon, and the city of Scottsdale, Arizona.

As Chief Transportation Officer, Ron will support the Transportation Policy Council and lead long-range planning efforts for the region's eight-county Metropolitan Planning Organization, guiding strategies that enhance mobility, safety, and economic vitality across the Houston-Galveston region.

We will be announcing opportunities for you to get to know Ron as we get closer to his arrival in our region. Please welcome Ron to the team!

